From:
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: Proposed buildings

Date: Monday, April 11, 2022 10:00:47 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello

I am a resident of Burlington and I am very concerned about the 2 proposed buildings at 2020 Lakeshore.

I don't think this is a good idea as it will cause too much traffic downtown and destroy the quaint look of downtown. Please consider this and don't allow these buildings to be built. Liz Newbery

Get Outlook for iOS